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Kanahooka High School Parents & Citizens Association, has proudly been associated with Kanahooka 
High School for almost as long as school has been opened. Over that time, we have been able to 
financially contribute to school resources for learning, improving school indoor/outdoor areas, school 
excursions and we continue to be a voice for our students, parents, caregivers and the community. 
We have formed a great relationship with the Executives, Teachers and Staff at Kanahooka High School 
and appreciate that we as a community are always heard, considered and consulted with. 

There are two concerns that we as a committee are currently facing, without community support, the 
P&C will have no choice but to close. While our committee is currently only small, if we were to close, 
it would greatly affect the school community: 

1. We need more members: To continue the great work we do as a committee, we need more
Parents/Caregivers to become members of the P&C. Our meetings are currently held Week 5,
every Term (only four meetings a year). Current time is 3.30pm-4:30pm. We are happy to
change the time to suit new members and their schedules.
Our meetings are welcoming, informative and our wonderful Principal, Ms Toohey is always
present to keep us informed with current events and values our feedback and ideas.
We are not a fundraising group! You will not be roped into to pie drives, BBQ’s, cake stalls and
the like. The funds we raise and give back to our school is solely from the fantastic canteen that
services the students and staff at Kanahooka High School.
In the short-term future, if our committee member numbers do not grow, this will
unfortunately mean we will have to close the P&C Association, which will also force us to close
the canteen. If this was to happen and the canteen be tendered out by the school to an outside
company, it will greatly impact our students utilising this service with much higher prices.

2. P&C Accounts: For over 20 years, we have been very fortunate to have a wonderful member
of the community doing our accounts. This has included paying wages for our canteen
supervisor, invoices and our yearly audit. It has come time for this generous community
member to retire at the end of this year and we need a new body to fill this role.

We would be greatly disappointed if we had no choice but to close the Kanahooka High School Parent 
& Citizens Association. Please contact us via email or leave a message for us at the front office and 
express your interest on becoming a member or helping with our P&C accounts. We would love to hear 
from you and continue to service our school community. 
Our next meeting is on Wednesday 8th November 2023 at 3:30pm. 

Kind Regards 
The KHS P&C Executive 
khspcassos@gmail.com 
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